
No#ce of Change in Service Rates for Support Tools 

On 1 July 2023, the service rates for the various support tools will be updated as 

follows: 

1. Entrepreneurs will be eligible for a one-Ame process mapping session only. 

2. The hourly training fee will apply to all parAcipants and no discounts will 

be given to certain populaAons. 

3. No discount will be given for consulAng hours and/or assistance with 

financing for parAcipants and graduates of the ‘StarAng a Business’ and 

‘Launching a Startup’ courses. 

4. A fixed rate will be determined for all parAcipants in the Pre- 

entrepreneurship Workshop and no discount will be given to certain 

populaAons. 

5. The rate for assistance with financing will apply to all parAcipants and no 

discount will be given to certain populaAons. 

6. The discount for addiAonal hours of financial consultaAon and assistance 

with financing, will be canceled. 

Below is the updated version of the Terms and CondiAons of the MAOF Services 

as well as the previous versions with details of the changes and amendments. 


